
 
   MARTIN FROBISHER INFANT SCHOOL 

Church Road, Altofts 

Tel: 01924 897814 

 

4th December 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As you may be aware, Miss Chapman will join the team after Christmas as our Sport, 

Health & Well Being Teaching Assistant, she will run after school clubs from January.   
 

The clubs will start straight after school and you will need to collect your child from the 

main office door at the appropriate finishing time of 4.15pm. Places for each club are 

limited so will be allocated on a first come first served basis. The cost of each club is 

£6 and will run for 6 weeks.  

 

Clubs will start w/c Monday 7th January and run until half term.  

 

All clubs are available for both reception and key stage 1.  

 

Pupil Premium children can access one free paid club per half term. If you think you 

may be entitled to Pupil Premium please see Mrs Carter or Mrs Nuttall for more 

information.  

  

If you would like your child to take part then please make your payment via the red 

box in each classroom. Cheques are preferred and should be payable to WMDC.  

 

Payments must be received by 9am on Wednesday 12th December. 

 

Please make sure your child has their PE kit (indoor & outdoor) in school with them on 

the day of their club if applicable.  

 

If your child has a Childrens University passport please can they bring it to every club 

to collect their stamps.  

 

You will only be notified if there is significant interest and your child does not have a 

place.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs L Carter, Headteacher 

 

 

Childs name                                                                        Class  

 

 Tick as 

required 

Monday  

Dance 

 

 

Tuesday  

Funfit 

 

 

Wednesday  

Dodgeball 

 

 

Thursday  

Football 

 

 

 

 


